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From: Neil P. Reiff <reiff@sandlerreiff.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 9:38 PM
To: Paula Nurthen
Cc: Geeta McMillan; Mary Mancini; Nicole Burgess
Subject: RE: Tennessee Democratic Party - Draft Final Audit Report response

We are not requesting a hearing 

Paula, if you don’t hear from us by the end of the day you should assume that we have no additional comments. 




